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This semester the CAS Technology Committee conducted a survey of CAS faculty, staff, and graduate 
students to gauge the extent that the University meets their computing and technology needs.  As of the 
date of submitting this report, the survey is still underway; therefore, there are no results to report.  
Once we have results we intend to use them to make targeted requests for computing and technology 
investments that will enhance teaching, research, and community engagement.   


